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October 31, 2017

David Byerman, Director
Legislative Research Commission
700 Capital Avenue

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Mr. Byerman:

Pursuant to KRS 224.01-020, the Cabinet for Economic Development is required to
submit an annual report to the Legislative Research Commission on the grants, loans,
expenditures, and commitments made from the Agricultural Warehousing Sites Cleanup
Fund. The following information is for the period from July 1, 2016 through June 30,
2017.

No grants, loans, expenditures, or commitments have been made from the Agricultural
Warehousing Sites Cleanup Fund since its inception. The fund is not effective, as there
has been no appropriation of funds to allow for any grants, loans, expenditures, or
commitments to be made. As a result, we can offer no recommendations at this time
regarding the Funds effectiveness in recycling agricultural warehousing sites.

Please contact me at (502) 782-1987 if there are any questions regarding this report.
Sincerely,
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Katie Smith, Executive Director
Office of Financial Services

¢: Jessica Burke

po— R
ThinkKentucky.com Ka’ltumy}" An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D

UNBRIDLED SPIRIT



